
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Friday 23rd June 2023 

Dear Parent/ Carers, 

I am delighted to invite you and your child to our annual UNICEF community celebration day on Tuesday 
25th  July 2023.  This whole school event starts at 9.00am and involves you participating in activities 
with your child based on our UNICEF values; Healthy and Happy, Safe, Relationships and Wide World.  

There will be 4 challenges to complete with your child and you will have a challenge card on the day. 
You will receive a stamp to go on your challenge card for each challenge completed. Once 4 challenges 
are complete you will earn an ice lolly. 

We will end our celebration day by sharing some packaged food provided by all our families at Lillian de 
Lissa. Please be aware that any food you provide must not contain nuts, pop corn and oats, as we 
have children who have allergies to these foods. You will then be able to take your child home from 
11.30am but please let your child’s keyworker know first. School will close at 12.00noon on this day. If 
you want to discuss this event further or have any questions, then please come and see me. 

We all look forward to sharing our celebration day with all our families. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs Sally Appadu 

Deputy Head Teacher 

 

 

 

Lillian De Lissa Nursery School, 
Bellevue, Edgbaston 
Birmingham, B5 7LX 
Tel: 0121 675 3421 

Email: enquiry@ldelissa.bham.sch.uk 
Executive Head Teacher- Mr David Aldworth 

 


